
Our district is continuing to move forward with
the commitments made to UCS voters as part
of the 2023 Safety and Success Bond Issue.
Over the summer, significant improvements
were made to our auto shop area and
portions of our roof.

This spring, work will begin on a series of
improvements to our athletics facilities that
will enhance safety and serve as a visible
reflection of our Titan pride. 

The centerpiece will be a new complex at the
current fields at Dodge Park and 16 Mile
roads. There will also be improvements to the
Rick Bye Fieldhouse.    

While we keep the end goal in mind, we
recognize this work will require some flexibility
on our part. Your support is appreciated. 

Go Titans!

Continue safety focus through
ongoing projects, including
replacement of door
hardware and installation of
impact and shatter resistant
glass.
Enhance technology through
installation of interactive
projectors and teacher voice
amplification system.
Create Stevenson athletic field
site at 16 Mile and Dodge
Park, including:

Synthetic turf softball and
baseball fields
Relocation of tennis courts

Upgrade Rick Bye Fieldhouse
HVAC systems, ceiling and
lighting. 

Stevenson High School
Bond Update

PROJECTS

 STEVENSON HIGH SCHOOL FIELD IMPROVEMENTS



Q and A about Stevenson High School Improvements

What is the timeline for the
improvements?
Work on the athletic improvements will
begin this winter and continue through
the spring of 2026.

Why are the new areas not built on
Stevenson High School property?
There is limited space available at
Stevenson to ensure field equity with
other high schools. In addition, space on
the site will need to be available for the
planned improvements to Runkel Field.

How will this impact our athletics season?
Our athletics department will be working
closely with coaches to ensure that our
seasons can continue without
interruptions. During certain portions of
the improvement process, practices or
games may be staged at other available
facilities. Flexibility will be important as
we work to transform our facilities. 

What is the status of improvements to
Runkel Field?
The Swinehart Field and Runkel Field
improvements will be staggered to
ensure we are meeting the expectations
of our community for field availability
and providing resources to athletes.
Swinehart Field will receive work
initially, with work at Runkel Field
scheduled to begin shortly after the
reconstruction of Swinehart is complete.
Improvements to Runkel and Swinehart
fields will result in equitable facilities for
all students. 

Where can I get more information?
See uticak12.org/Stevensonbond or call
our office, 586-797-1900.
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